
Board Minutes                                        Corning, Iowa   June 17, 2014 

 
 The Adams County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, June 17, 2014, with the following 

members present: Karl McCarty; Doug Birt; Linda England, Phyllis Mullen and Merlin Dixon. The meeting was called to 

order by the Chair, Dixon. The agenda for the day was read and approved. 

  

 Tim Rhamy was presented with a 35 years of service certificate by the Board and Eldon Rike. The board thanked 

Tim for all of his hard work through the many years of serving Adams County.  

 

 England moved, seconded by Mullen, to approve installing a 25 MPH speed limit sign to control traffic entering 

Brooks from the west on 240th St., from the west on 235th St., and from the east on Brooks Road.. All supervisors voted 

aye. Motion carried. 

 

 McCarty moved, seconded by Birt, to approve Stan Grebner’s employment contract for another year.  All 

supervisors voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

 England moved, seconded by Birt, to approve keeping our ICAP Insurance coverage the same. All supervisors 

voted aye.  Motion carried. 

 

 Mullen moved, seconded by McCarty, to approve the Happy Hallow County Club Liquor License # LC0006376. 

Mullen, McCarty, Birt, and Dixon voted aye. England abstained.  Motion carried. 

 

 England moved, seconded by Mullen, to approve voiding unredeemed checks. This includes the following check 

numbers: 2292, 4418, and 4422.  All supervisors voted aye.  Motion carried. 

  

 Oral committee reports by the supervisors were given as follows: Birt – ACCS in Corning at 6:30 pm on June 11, 

Crossroads Building Committee in Creston at 8:30 pm on June 12; Mullen – RCD in Creston at 6:30 pm on June 5; Dixon 

– Hearts and Hugs in Corning at 8:30 am on June 16.  

 

ATTEST: Merlin Dixon, Chairperson, Adams County Board of Supervisors  

     Rebecca Bissell, Adams County Auditor  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


